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Measure Description: 
Prescribes requirements for removal of student from classroom or school setting by school employees or law 
enforcement.  
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Counties, School Districts, Department of Education (ODE), Cities, Education Service Districts (ESD) 
 
Analysis: 
This fiscal impact statement is for the purpose of transmitting the measure from the House Committee on 
Education to the Joint Committee on Student Success.  
 
The measure requires that each district school board shall adopt written policies related to students being 
removed from classroom or school setting by school employees or law enforcement be removed in manner that 
is in best interest of student and may not include physical restraint unless conduct poses threat to health or 
safety of students or school employees, or severe damage to school property.  
 
The measure is anticipated to have a minimal impact on the Oregon Department of Education to establish rules 
to carry out the requirements in the bill.  The measure is anticipated to have an impact on School Districts, and 
Education Service Districts.  
 
A more complete fiscal analysis on the measure will be prepared as the measure is considered in the Joint 
Committee on Student Success. 
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